PSA RSSO 08 CRASD <rssoOBcrasd@psa.gov.ph>

Automatic reply: APCPI 2023 of PSA Region 8

1 message

APCPI <apcpi@gppb.gov.ph> Tue, Mar 26, 2024 at 4:28 PM
To: PSARSSO 08 CRASD <rsso08crasd@psa.gov.ph>

Dear Sir/Ma’am:
Good day!

This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.
For the proper, efficient, and timely processing of your submission, kindly note the following:Only submissions of
Agency Procurement Compliance and Performance Indicator (APCPI)resultsare accepted in this email account.

APCPI result are reviewed in accordance with Government Procurement Policy Board (GPPB) Circular No. 02-
20201 dated 20 May 2020, particularly on the following areas:

2.1The APCPI resultcovers thewhole year (preceding fiscal year).2.2 The APCPI result is approved by the Head of the
Procuring Entity;

2.3 The APCPI result conforms with the prescribed format:
2.4The APCPI result, with the following required Annexes, both in Microsoft Excel and

Portable Document Format (PDF) files is submittedthroughapcpi@gppb.gov.ph:
2.4.1 Self-assessment form:
2.4.2 Consolidated Procurement Monitoring Report;
2.4.3 APCPI Questionnaire: and
2.4.4 Action Plan; and

2.5 The APCPI result is submitted on or before 31 March of the succeeding fiscal year.

3. PEs which are determined as compliant with the above requirements shall be included in the Positive List of PEs
posted on the GPPB website which can be accessed through this link:

https://www.gppb.gov.ph/PositiveList.php. Status of review of compliance may be inquired

from the GPPB-TSO Public Assistance Team (PAT) through the numbers below.

4. Requests for revalidation for inclusion in the Positive List must include a screenshot of the
auto-acknowledgement, including the thread of email submission, received through
apcpi@gppb.gov.ph. Only these documents will be accepted as proof of submission.

5. To help us verify the completeness, correctness, consistency, and reliability of the APCPI
results submissions, PEs, through the point person who prepares or is part of the team who
prepares the 2022 APCPI, are requested to accomplish the validation questionnaire
accessible through this link: https://forms.gle/eiZfg7f6DSBxYuVkS.

For other related concerns, clarifications and inquiries, please contact our Public Assistance Team at (02) 5322-6222
or through email at gppb@gppb.gov.ph.

Please do not reply to this email.

Thank you.



Sincerely yours,

Performance Monitoring Division

Department of Budget and Management

Government Procurement Policy Board - Technical Support Office (GPPB-TSO)
GPPB-TSO Building

Commonwealth Avenue, UP Diliman Campus, Quezon City, Philippines 1121
How to contact GPPB-TSO: https://www.gppb.gov.ph/ofﬂce-directory/

We value your feedback! May we request a few minutes of your time to give us a feedback and answer the client
satisfaction survey in this link: GPPB-TSO CLIENT SATISFACTION SURVEY (Page 1 of 15) (office.com)

Disclaimer:



